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One of the highest ideals of the Knights of Columbus is charity, especially toward those who
need it the most. That is why this week we want to draw your attention to a special need we
Knights have been alerted to. Sister Theresa Marie Moore, daughter of St. Charles parishioners
Marilyn and Jim Rewa, is a member of the Parish Visitors of Mary Immaculate, a religious
congregation of women whose missionary visitation/evangelization and catechesis seeks to draw
all souls to Christ. Sister Theresa Marie's convent, the St. Joseph's Convent of the Sacred Heart
in Clifton Heights, Pennsylvania, is in dire need of repair, including the removal and replacement
of asbestos tiles and damaged and broken windows installed in the 1960s. The sisters are trying
to raise $37,000 for the needed work.  We ask you to please join the Knights in contributing to
this worthy cause. Checks may be made out to Parish Visitors of Mary Immaculate, and they can
be dropped off at the parish offices or in the weekend collection baskets. Cash is also welcome. 
Make sure you label it for the sisters so we can gather any donations and send them to
Pennsylvania. Thank you for helping us help these sisters take on the burdensome cost of this
work.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact Grand Knight Mike Karpus at
616-225-9419 or gk2084@mikofc.org.
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